
June-2016-Update	for	CHS	Members.	
	
Doors	Open	Winnipeg	
-We	had	a	successful	two	days	with	Museum	and	Caron	House	and	are	already	making	plans	for	next	
year	(and	Canada’s	150	celebration)	
	
Chapman	School	102	Celebration	
-CHS	provided	an	extensive	display	of	documents,	ledgers	and	artifacts	to	help	Chapman	celebrate	their	
102	years.	Deanne,	Carolynn,	Peg,	Gwen	and	the	two	Lens’	were	busy	all	afternoon	with	visitors	and	
their	memories.	
	
Heritage	Lecture	Series	
-Steven	Fletcher	delivered	a	great	lecture	on	the	Plains	of	Abraham	and	historic	flags.	He	also	presented	
us	with	a	framed,	illustrated	history	of	the	Canadian	Red	Ensign,	which	is	now	in	our	CHS	Museum.	
Deanne	has	a	full	Lecture	schedule	for	the	Fall	and	a	topic	list	well	into	next	year	for	us.	
	
Kelly	Landing	Grant	Application	approved	
-Our	grant	application	has	been	approved	for	signage	at	the	East	entrance	to	Kelly	Landing	Park	and	for	
a	footpath	at	the	West	entrance.	
	
Upcoming	Events	
-We	have	begun	painting	the	Caron	House	fence	Monday/Wednesday	evenings	(6:30	pm)	this	week.	We	
could	still	use	more	volunteers	for	that,	so	please	contact	Lois	Caron	if	you	can	make	it.	(204-837-3155)	
-We	do	have	our	regular	meeting	this	Tuesday	at	7	pm	(5006	Roblin	Blvd.)	to	look	ahead	at	Summer	and	
Fall	plans.	
-Applebee’s	Pancake	Breakfast,	8-10	am,	Saturday,	July	16.	Get	your	tickets	($10)	from	Ken	Morrissette.	
CHS	gets	$6	of	the	$10,	so	please	bring	your	friends.		
-Installation	of	the	park	bench	at	the	St.	Charles	Ferry	Site,	Caron	Park,	date	to	be	announced.	
	
Building	Membership									
-We	are	encouraging	looking	for	ideas	to	build	membership,	as	well	as,	assisting	to	welcome	new	
members.	If	you	have	suggestions,	please	let	me	know.	
	
Thanks,	
	
Dan	Furlan	
President	
Charleswood	Historical	Society	
204-232-0903	
	


